
Gtt

From : John Clark [mailto: info@email.actionnetwork.org]
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 12:14 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Liberty Utilities Lied

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I would like to ask you to oppose the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank. I

recently heard that Liberty Utilities plans to sell gas from Granite Bridge to

an electricity producer in Londonderry (ironically named Granite Ridge).

For the past I I months, Liberty Utilities has been telling us we need the

Granite Bridge pipeline so we can heat our homes. It’s unacceptable for

Liberty Utilities to have misled us for this long but now that we know they

want to use this gas to generate electricity it seems obvious that we should

deny the pipeline. Utilizing solar and wind instead of natural gas would not

only be more sustainable, it would also be better for New Hampshire’s

economy. Local energy like wind and solar will create long-term jobs in our

state and keep the money we spend on energy in New Hampshire. Please

stop Granite Bridge.

If not STOP, please at least SLOW DOWN the process and be sure to

gather local input before making your decisions. I live less than 1 .5miles

from the tank site as the crow flies.

Thank you

John Clark

John Clark

jclark.eppinci@gmail.com

15 Saddle Brook Lane

Epping, 03042


